Robert Balemian

James Geroid
Gerold Brothers
250 OQakwood Road

Qakdale, NY 11769

March, 2009

Dear Jim,

This is a short note to tell you how pleased we are with our two major
projects. You and your people, made our dreams come frue.

Plover Lane greatly exceeded our expectations (which were quite high.)
Our family will enjoy this wonderful home for many years.

Now, the renovation of Walnut Tree Lane, almost completed, has resulted
in the preservation of a grand, old home. It is better than new.

Adele and | are anxious to start the next project!

Wﬁgme/'st regards,
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